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Regarding the CHRO complaint filed by Francine Carbone against the Town of East 
Haven, Mayor Joseph Maturo, Jr. released the following statement: 
 
“I am incredibly saddened by the CHRO complaint that was recently filed by Francine 
Carbone, an East Haven Town Hall employee, and the patently false allegations 
contained in that filing.  Unfortunately, Ms. Carbone, a disgruntled employee who was 
on the verge of being terminated, chose to address her employment problems by filing a 
salacious complaint against me and the Town of East Haven. 
   
With regard to the complaint itself, I am confident that as this legal process unfolds, 
further investigation will prove all of Ms. Carbone’s allegations to be both unmerited and 
false. 
 
Again, I am disappointed that Ms. Carbone has opted to engage in this course of 
antagonistic litigation.  However, I will respect this legal process and defer any further 
legal comments to the attorneys handling this matter on behalf of the Town. 
 
Most importantly, I wish to assure the residents of East Haven that my team and I will 
not allow this matter to deter or distract us from efficiently managing the day-to-day 
business of the Town.  Our team has worked hard to provide residents with efficient, 
accountable, and reliable government and will continue to do so.” 


